Parent Message - Friday, August 13, 2021
Re: August Update
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We're fast approaching the start of the school year. We wanted to let you know that our board is
working through the September Opening Protocols and we’ll be updating our website when they
become available. Staff are on site at our St. Kateri “South” location in Burlington as we speak
getting the facilities set up.

We also hope to have posted soon:
e How to access student schedule
e Daily School Schedule
e School Opening Protocols
e Invitation to join our Catholic School Parent Council

Halton Bus:

Please create an account at: www.haltonbus.ca to access the bus schedule and route when it
becomes available if you have not already done so. All students will be bussed to our
temporary St. Kateri “South” location. It is our hope to be back in Milton in February for
Semester 2.

SchoolCash Online:

We appreciate your patience and our account has now been activated. This is the main portal
for us to collect payment for our Student Activity Fee, student purchases, field trips, etc...

Supplemental Registration Date:

We've set up a supplementary registration day at Our Lady of Fatima CES (709 Bolingbroke Dr,
Milton) on Wednesday, August 18th from 4:00 - 6:00p to collect any outstanding documents if
needed.

These documents may include:

Birth certificate

Proof of Residency

Immigrationpapers (if born outside of Canada) ie: Permanent Residence Card
Registration Form

Most report card

A copy of IEP if applicable

Activity Fee $65 (money order or cheque - made payable to St. Kateri Tekakwitha CSS)


http://www.haltonbus.ca

We will come out to meet families at the front doors. Should you have any questions about
registration, please contact Mrs. Taylor (taylorti@hcdsb.org)

We’re looking forward to welcoming our students arriving in September. There will be many
leadership opportunities for students to participate and excel in.

St. Kateri Tekakwitha CSS Team


mailto:taylort@hcdsb.org

